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June 29, 2024 
Hyderabad 

To 
The Corporate Relations Dept, 
BSE Limited 
 
Dear Sir 
 

Subject: Intimation regarding receipt of approval from U.S. Food & Drug 
Administration  

Ref: TANVI Scrip Code: 540332 
 
Pursuant to the provisions of Regulation 30 of SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, we are glad 
to inform that the Company has received food facility approval from U.S. Food & Drug 
Administration (USFDA) under the Federal Food, Drug and Cosmetic Act for manufacturing 
its ready to cook, frozen snacks and other food items from its new state of art manufacturing 
unit at Seetharampuram, Andhra Pradesh. The said registration is valid upto 31.12.2024. 
 
We wish to inform that up until now, the products of the Company were exported and sold 
majorly in Australia, Canada and the United States under a private label arrangement with 
major foreign players, however, this approval shall enable the Company to export products 
under its own brand name with better margins, facilitate exporting its products in many 
other countries including the United Kingdom, Middle East and African countries and will 
also enhance the credibility of the products in the domestic market. 
 
As intimated earlier, this state of art unit has been constructed in line with international 
standards in order to maintain the highest standards of food quality and human safety and 
receipt of this approval from USFDA only confirms the same. 
 
Please note that the Trading Window for all designated persons as under Insider Trading 
Policy of the Company will be closed till the closing hours of July 01, 2024. 
 
This is for information and dissemination to general public. 
 
For TANVI FOODS (INDIA) LIMITED 
 
 
 
 
SRI NAGAVEER ADUSUMILLI 
MANAGING DIRECTOR 
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